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Boys Swim Team takes 3rd in City 
On Wednesday, April, 12, 2017, Stout Boys Swim Team took 3rd in 

the city! They all swam great! Special congratulations to our two 

individual city champs: 

Camron Jaward 1st 50 freestyle 1st 100 Free 

Abdul Elkudsi 1st 100 IM  1st 500 Free 

Thanks – Ms. Peltz 

Stout Annual Spelling “B”: May, 2017 
Students who are interested in receiving a spelling word list for the Annual Spelling 'B' should see 
the following teachers: 

6th. Grade:   Mrs. Schulkey 
7th. Grade:   Mr. Serazio 
8th. Grade:   Mr. Bennett 

STC Takes a Magical Carpet Ride with Disney’s Aladdin Jr. 
(Press release)—Come on down, stop on by, hop a carpet and fly … to Stout 

Theater Company‘s performance of Disney’s Aladdin Jr. on Thursday, April 

20, Friday, April 21, and Saturday, April 22, 2017. Thursday & Friday’s shows 

will begin at 7:00pm. Saturday will include a matinee at 2:00pm and a show 

at 6:00pm. All performances will be held at the Stout Middle School 

Auditorium (18500 Oakwood BLVD, Dearborn, MI 48124). 

The story from the tales of Arabian Nights or the Thousand and One Nights has 

proved immensely popular and is a firm favorite with elaborate sets and costumes, 

beautiful music and loads of audience participation! 

Get ready to have the magic carpet swept from under you as Aladdin and his 

magical friends make their way to the Stout Middle School stage! 

Tickets sold in advance are $8 for adults and $5 for students and seniors. 

Tickets will be $10 at the door. The shows are expected to sell out – so get your 

tickets soon! 

Fordson High Open House: May 17 
The Fordson High Open House for future students and their parents will be held on 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 between 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Please make sure to be there on 

time. Thanks – Mr. Tindall 

 

Cizek’s Corner 
 

Today is “B” Day 

https://stout.dearbornschools.org/2017/04/10/stout-theater-company-takes-a-magic-carpet-ride-with-disneys-aladdin-jr/
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“Save it or Shave it” Changes 
“Save it or Shave it” boxes are back in the lunchroom for the month of March. 

Make sure you save up during this time so that you can see the teacher you want to 

cut his/her hair. Here are the current standings in the boxes: 

 1st Place:       Mr. Lambdin     $97 

 2nd Place:     Mr. Hool with    $81 

 3rd Place:      Ms. Crechiolo    $35 

Remember they each need to have $500 if you want all 3 to cut their hair!!! 

*SNEAK PEAK* 

If we can get all three to cut their hair or if Mrs. Crechiolo comes in 1st 

place, we will be selling raffle tickets to allow few students to actually come 

up and cut Mrs. Crechiolo's hair!  


